
 

         

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Przybylak, 

 

Your company installed the “secty lifePatron®” earthquake warning system in December 2009 and 

it works reliably and without false alarms. 

 

The goal of installing your system was to alert employees in the event of a strong earthquake and 

not to alert employees in the event of smaller intensities so that employees do not PANIC. 

 

For this purpose, two earthquake detectors (1 master, 2 submaster) and 3 standard sirens were 

installed in the building. 

 

On the recommendation of secty electronics GmbH, the sensitivity of the threshold value was set 

to 01 of the sensor according to the building. 

 

We have now had a few smaller earthquakes where the system did not alert. This gave our 

employees confidence in the system and didn't panic. 

 

We would like to congratulate you on this innovative and very helpful development of the 

earthquake warning system and wish secty electronics GmbH continued success. 

 

Best regards  

 

Lima, 11 October of 2023    
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